
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 
 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests, and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:00 a.m. SHIFT  …is on summer break. Services will begin 

again on September 8th!  
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: We are excited to start our new 

year off on Tuesday, Sept. 10 at 6:30 p.m.  
Mark your calendars for Oct. 25-27 as that is when our Jr. High Fall 
Retreat called “Bedlam” is happening. See you then! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)                                            

Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. We are back in action for the new year 

starting on Wednesday, Sept.11 at 7 p.m. Hope to see you there!  
Also, our Sr. High Fall Retreat is happening Sept. 27-29, so make sure 
you mark that on your calendar.  
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) 7:00 p.m. 

We are kicking off on Sunday, Sept. 8th in the Core with a worship night! 
It all starts at 7 p.m. Hope to see you there! 
  

 
A  NOTE toOur Guests: 

Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Connection Kiosk in the Front 

Foyer. You can use the card to provide us with any information you think 
will help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

 
 
Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Life Pastor (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Rand Luka, Arabic Fellowship (dr.randluka@gmail.com) 
Angela Hamilton, Children’s Ministries  (on maternity leave)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Rick Walton, Director of Biblical Counselling  (rick@wlachurch.org) 
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, September 1, 2019 
  

 
10:00 a.m.                                                                         Worship Service 
 

Thirsting for God (Pastor Jude)                                            Psalm 42-43       

This week we consider the first two psalms from the second collection of 
psalms in the Book of Psalms.  There is a longing deep within the soul of 
mankind which can only be satisfied by God.    
 

 

 
 
 
 
9:00 – 9:50 a.m.       All Welcome                                      Prayer Ministry        
10:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                               Growzone 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 This Week at  W.L.A.  

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

We are looking forward to resuming on Tuesday, September 10th! Please 
contact Barb Postma at (519) 471-0535 if you have questions. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Beginning Tuesday, September 10th, the nursery will be open for parents 
with young children to spend time together in a fun space, enjoying the 
company of other kids and parents. Bring your own drinks; snack provided. 
For further details, please contact Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or 
thea.close@gmail.com. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Will resume on Tuesday, September 10th. Looking forward to seeing all of 
you again! 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… will resume again September 11th with a study 

by Kelly Minter, called No Other Gods. Childcare available. For more 
information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargravestlc@outlook.com or  
(226) 271-5346. 
 

Thursday, 6:30 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

Please plan to join us when we begin again on Thursday, September 19th.  
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.              Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

The Fall Session will begin with registration on September 20th. Contact 
Laura at 226-239-4950 or esl@wlachurch.org for more information. 
 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK      

Sunday, September 8, 9:00 & 11:00 a.m.                     Back to Normal! 

Next Sunday, we will emerge from Summer Mode and return to the 
regular way of doing things, with two identical Worship Services each 
Sunday morning. 
 

Sunday, September 22, 12:30 p.m.                          Connection Lunch 

Are you new to WLA, or looking to get Connected? Please join us for 
lunch! Sign up at the Connection kiosk in the front foyer, or email 
grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 

Sunday, September 15, 6:00-7:00 p.m.                            A Call to Pray 

Join us here at the church for a Congregational prayer meeting. Open to 
adults, and students in Senior High. Please note, no childcare will be 
provided. Contact Rob Bell (robandchristinebell@gmail.com) for details. 
 

Friday, September 27, 6:00 p.m.             Family Friday Night Kick-Off 

Our once a month Family Discipleship nights are a great opportunity for 
families to come together for discipleship, and to have fun!! To register, 
contact Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org 
 

 

Other Important NOTES  

Financial Summary as of August 25, 2019 

General Fund Budget to Date      $627,692 
Received to Date                            576,755  (91.8% of Budget to Date) 
Shortfall to Date              $50,937 
 

Kids Pacs… are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 

during the service!!  They can be picked up and dropped off at the back 
of the sanctuary during the summer months.   
 

Serbia Rehab Centre… If you would like to contribute towards the 
$1000 per month support WLA has committed to, please clearly mark 
your offering envelope “Serbia Rehab Centre.” 
 

CUP (Christian Ukulele Players)…A ukulele group will be meeting at 

the church every 2nd and 4th Sunday, from 6:30-7:30 p.m. in the Explorer 
Room starting Sunday, Sept. 8th.  Please bring your ukulele. Contact 
Cheryl Hargraves (cherylhargraves@live.ca) or Grace Bell 
(gndbell11@gmail.com) 
 
 

Growzone NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

9:00 a.m. Mary Anne MacCrone, Lauren Riddolls, Theresa Linker, 

Tamara Eterovic, Andrew Riddolls, Christine Bell, Gayle L'Heureux, 
Jesleana Jacob, Kim Banman. 
 
11:00 a.m. Anna Magwood, Clara Guirguis, Laura Knapp,  
Katherine Argall.  
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